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ORDER OF SERVICE
CENTRAL'A January 14, 2024

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH

Welc

Call to Worship

Chuck Burtc;n
Psalm 100

Prayer h Jerry Patton

Frank Whitney

Tis So Sweet to Trust in Jesus
(Hymn #411)

WHY WE GATHER

Whether you're a first-time guest or a longtime member, we're glad you're here! We believe that there
are many ingredients involved in making a healthy Christian, and the Sunday morning gathering is
definitely one of them. Each week we live our lives being bombarded by lies; we are told that we are so
bad that we are beyond hope or so good that we are beyond need. Throughout our week we are

tempted to put our hope in and stake our joy on things and people that will inevitably fail us. A gospel-
centered, Jesus-exulting weekly gathering is a major defense against these errors. We need to be
reminded by others and need to remind others of the wonders purchased for us by the person and work
of Jesus Christ. Gathering with other Christians is a God-ordained means to do this.




WEEKLY VOLUNTEERS

This Week Next Week

Nurser;i Kyle & Sh’ayla Ande’rson

Carlyle

TechTeam B Erisman, D Kempker,
L Grlggs J Snook P Starks

Dylan & Lindsey Kempker
Brenda Magnusson, Ann Dan & Adam Rhoades

B Erisman, D Kémpker,

L Griggs, J Snook, P Starks

Tellers Dorothy Smlth

OUR TEAM

Ministerial Staff

Jerry Patton, Associate Pastor

(573) 528-4569 | jerry@centraliafbc.org
Danelle Mathews, Music Director

(573) 682.7159 | dmathews@centraliafbc.org
Chuck Burton, Senior Adult Director

(573) 682.4931 | cburton@centraliafbc.org
Nicole Rhoades, Children’s Director

(573) 881-0850 | nicole@centraliatbc.org

Administrative & Support Staff
Jacki Stelzer, Secretary
John Luttrell, Custodian

Deacons

Kyle Anderson John Malloy

Duane Farmer Tom Nelson

Steve Gordon Randy Power

Mike Hall Kendrick Ross

Mike Hann Larry Bryson, Chairman

Nathan Martin, Vice Chairman
Stuart Cox, Secretary

Greg Hedberg
Dylan Kempker
David Magnusson

CONTACT US

First Baptist Church
101 S Collier St. Centralia, MO 65240
573.682.2148 | office@centraliafbc.org

m and Ja_n Hollis

FBC THIS WEEK

Sunday, Jan 14
8:30am

9:00am
10:15am

5:30pm

6:00pm

6:30pm
Tuesday, Jan 16
9:15am
3:30pm

6:30pm

Wednesday, Jan 17
1:00pm

5:11 8o

6:00pm

Thursday, Jan 18
6:00am

6:30pm

Friday, Jan 19
10:00am

Saturday, Jan 20
7:00am

5:00pm

Upcoming FBC Events

Breakfast

Sunday School
Worship

Council Mtg

Women's Bible
Study

Study of Matthew

Fellowship Hall
usage

Gym usage

Deacons Meeting

Community Pantry
open
Wednesday Meal

FBC Kids

FBC Students
Be the Church
Prayer Meeting

Men's Bible Study at
Round Table

Pickleball

Game Day

Men'’s Bible Study

Fellowship Hall
usage

Jan 26-27: FBC Students-READY Conf




NEWS

Chili Cook-Off Church-Wide Social: Sunday, February 4, after morning worship. Fix your favorite
chili. Judging and prizes for fun. Also needed: crackers, veggies, desserts. Sign-up sheet will be
coming soon.

Women’s Bible Study: Join us each Sunday at 6:00pm in the Fellowship Hall.

Helpers Needed in the Children’s Dept: Please let Nicole Rhoades know if you can serve.
Nursery workers and Children’s Church helpers

Pastor Search Committee: Please spend time praying for the work of the new Pastor Search
Committee. Pray for each individual member of the committee. They've got a big undertaking
coming - discerning who God has chosen to lead our church family.

Committee Members:

Shayla Anderson, Terry Carlyle, Sandra Dorr, David Ferguson, Danelle Mathews, Dan Rhoades, and
Kendrick Ross.

LAST WEEK'S ATTENDANCE & GIVING

MOBILE GIVING
Sunday School 92
Scan the QR Code with your Morning Worship 177
mobile device to be directed
to our mobile giving platform Giving
or visit centraliafbc.org/give.
Weekly Need $7,735.00
Total Received $7,879.35

(includes online offerings)



SERMON NOTES
| Frank Whitney

PRAYER LIST
To add a prayer request, complete a Connect Card from the pew rack and place it in the
offering plate, or email office@centraliafbc.org

Name Need Need

Nursery is available during our worship gathering for children from birth through Pre-Kindergarten. The
nursery is located up the stairs from the family entrance. Ushers are available to help with the nursery

check-in process.
Children’s Church is available for children Kindergarten through Third Grade on the first three Sundays of
each month. Children’s Church is dismissed from the Sanctuary before the sermon begins.




WELCOME NEW MEMBERS

MELANIE SNOOK

Melanie was born and raised in Centralia. Her
husband is James and her kids are Alexander,
Mackenzie, Xavier, and Emmamarie. Her parents
are Donald and Linda Kable. Siblings, nieces and
hephews are Amy, Dwain, Brayden, Madison,
and Jayci Shelton; Jason, Beth, Marshall, Lynzie,
and Jaxson Kable. Melanie is a 7th grade science
teacher for the Centralia school district. She
enjoys spending time with family, reading,
planning and organizing. The family has a pet
hedgehog named Shadow.

MALYNDA, JOSIE, AND JOE HICKS

Malynda lived in Centralia for years, moved to
Columbia, and then moved back to Centralia for
the schools for her kids. Other family includes a
daughter Alycia (Allie) who is getting married
hext year, Reilly Partridge, 2 grandkids Raelyn
and Kaden. Malynda works at Everlast Fitness
Manufacturing in Moberly. The family keeps
very busy with cheerleading, football,
whiffleball, school and learning. They enjoy
board games and cards with family and friends,
reading, traveling, movies and TV shows,
cooking/baking, doing things outside, and
photography.




